
Your friend wrote a letter to an editor about the recent road accidents

happening on the highway because of reckless driving. The letter

contains several errors. Spot the errors, correct them, and rewrite the

letter. 

Dear Mr. Smith,

                    I’m Derek a resident of parsippany. There were many accidents on the

U.S. highway over the past few weeks. There were several incident of drunken

driving, signal violations, distracted driving, speeding on the highway close to our

county. 

                    I urges all drivers to drive responsible and also paying attentions to the

road conditions and other drivers around them.  This will helps to prevent road

accidents. 

                   Hopefully, you’ll highlighting this grave issue during your next column

and people will understands the important of safe driving. This can save a lot of

innocent lives.

Yours sincerely,

Derek Walker
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